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Public Comment for Upcoming Commission Meeting  

Name  

K Cook  

Address  

24 Vista Montana Loop 
Placitas, New Mexico 87043 
United States 
Map It  

Email  

kw_cooke@yahoo.com  

Comments:  

Regarding proposed ordinance banning feeding certain animals, the issue isn’t the feeding so much as where feeding occurs. 
No one should feed any animal along the roads and highways. You all know the issue with vehicle accidents is the driver and 
not the wildlife. I drive Placitas road’s frequently, always watchful and always following the speed limit. That certainly is not what 
I see from residents and service people and delivery trucks. In my own neighborhood the 20 mph speed limits are routinely 
violated in place of Speedo g through at 40 mph, or higher. Why? Because that’s who we are. If you try to drive the speed limit 
on 165 you are endangered by some impatient person crossing a double yellow line to pass you. Enforce existing laws 
regarding speeding and careless driving. Stop residents from feeding wildlife at the edge of the road, and let these animals live 
in peace. They need our protection; we don’t need to be protected from them.  


